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JOIN US FOR LANGDON DAYS PLANNING!
We’re kicking off planning for next year’s Langdon Days, and we need your help to make it

unforgettable! If you’re interested in volunteering, join us for the first planning meeting on November
24th at 7:30 pm at the Qualico Resource Centre (344 Centre St). It’s an excellent opportunity to meet

fellow community members and contribute to one of our most significant events of the year. 
JOIN THE LCA BOARD!

 We are looking for passionate individuals to join the LCA Board and become a Board member. We are
also looking for Board Members who would like to help lead events and communications. If you love

getting involved, we’d love to have you!



WHATS NEW
A message to the community from the Langdon Community Association

Holiday Greetings from the Langdon Community Association
As we wrap up another fantastic year in Langdon, the Langdon Community Association (LCA)
would like to extend our warmest holiday wishes to all! The LCA is proud to be a part of this

vibrant community, working to unite neighbors through events, recreation, and volunteer
opportunities that make Langdon a special place. From seasonal celebrations to community
improvements, we’re dedicated to enhancing the quality of life here in Langdon. This holiday

season, we’re grateful for the community spirit that shines so brightly year-round and look
forward to another year of fun, connection, and service in 2025. Merry Christmas and Happy New

Year from the LCA!

🎃  SPOOKY SUCCESS AND COMMUNITY FUN
AT THE HALLOWEEN & BINGO EVENT! 🎃

Our Halloween and family bingo event were a fantastic success, filled with festive spirit and
community joy! Thank you to everyone who attended, and a huge shoutout to our amazing

volunteers who made it all possible. Family bingo brought out an impressive crowd of 86 people—
families filled the tables, the concession was buzzing, and everyone had a fantastic time. Over at

the Halloween event, we saw an exciting new record with pumpkins selling out at the Re/max
pumpkin patch which helped raise over $4,000 for the local food bank!

The Langdon Library also joined in the fun, hosting a costume exchange that was a major hit.
Families found some incredible costumes, and the Library walls were filled with the awesome
artwork from the coloring contest. It was heartwarming to see the creativity and spirit of our

young artists on full display. With activities, costumes, and a strong sense of community,
Halloween this year was truly one to remember. Thank you, Langdon, for making it such a

success!

G O O D L U C K T O W N . C O M



🎄 Get Ready for Our Christmas Festivities on November 30! 🎄

Mark your calendars for our upcoming Christmas event on November 30! 
The Langdon Community Association is thrilled to invite everyone to our annual Christmas event on November 30!

This holiday celebration is packed with activities for all ages, starting with Santa’s Workshop (9am-1pm in the
Qualico Resource Centre, by donation, appointment times available), where children can browse a selection of

thoughtful gifts for parents, grandparents, and guardians. It’s the perfect place for kids to find that special
something and wrap it up with love. Santa will be in the house from 10am-1pm so bring your cameras and Christmas

wishes.

Join us in our gingerbread house decorating contest, where families and friends can get creative with frosting,
candy, and all things sweet. Gingerbread houses will be displayed in the Fieldhouse during the Light Up Langdon

Market.  There will be prizes for the most festive creations! 

Don’t forget to visit our website, goodlucktown.ca, for our holiday coloring contest picture, or pick one up at the
Library—kids and youth can select their coloring pages, add their artistic touches, and submit entries by November
30 for a chance to win! The winners will be announced during the first week of December, and selected artwork will

be displayed at the library for all to admire.

For a magical holiday experience, we’ll have horse-drawn wagon rides (by donation) from 10am-1pm  for families to
enjoy the sights and sounds of the season. Firepits will be waiting to warm you up and you can enjoy free

marshmallow roasting.
Then, on December 1st, gather with friends and family for our special Family Bingo from 4:15 to 6:15 pm! The

concession stand will be stocked with delicious snacks and treats to keep everyone fueled for a cozy, festive
evening.

So bring your holiday cheer, bundle up for the wagon rides, and join us for an unforgettable weekend to kick off the
season. We can’t wait to celebrate with you, Langdon!

🏀 Courts Closed for the Season
With winter around the corner, we’ve closed the courts for the season. It’s been a wonderful year of tennis, pickleball,
basketball and other activities, and we look forward to welcoming everyone back to the courts in the spring for more

outdoor fun!

🏞 Skate Park Improvements and New Community Sign
Thanks to a generous grant from Rocky View County, the Langdon skate park has received some exciting updates!

Along with these improvements, we’re thrilled to announce a new community sign at the entrance. This sign will
showcase upcoming events, community updates, and more, helping everyone stay in the loop. Thank you, Rocky View

County, for supporting our vision and enhancing our community space!

JUST AN FYI

📞 STAY CONNECTED WITH US!
HAVE QUESTIONS OR WANT MORE INFORMATION? GIVE OUR INFO LINE A CALL AT (403) 936-4359. THANK YOU FOR BEING A PART OF THE LANGDON

COMMUNITY!
344 CENTRE STREET, LANGDON, ALBERTA T0J 1X0, CANADA

INFO@GOODLUCKTOWN.CA
HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/LANGDONCA/

HTTPS://WWW.INSTAGRAM.COM/LANGDON.COMMUNITY.ASSOCIATION/

mailto:info@goodlucktown.ca


50/50
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NOW TO NOVEMBER 30TH
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Win 1/2the pot‌Win 1/2the pot‌



Support the Langdon Community Association Dolly Parton
Imagination Library!

Help bring free books to children in Langdon by purchasing a
delicious turkey through our Indeygo fundraiser—just in time

for the holidays! Every turkey sold supports local literacy.
Spread joy and the love of reading with your purchase!

FUNDRAISER
NOW UNTIL NOVEMBER 30TH
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